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Lyndal Byrne

From: Ed Skeels <edskeels@yahoo.com.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 9 September 2020 11:25 AM

To: GCC Corporate Mail

Subject: Draft Glenorchy LPS

CAUTION: External email. 

Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Good morning  

 

Please note that we support the adoption of the Tasmanian planning scheme, through the Glenorchy LPS, in its 

entirety. We believe there is a strong community desire for planning and building consistency across the various 

council areas. Such consistency will encourage further development and lead to greater efficiencies. 

 

Regards, 

 

Ed Skeels and Jacky Quon 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


